
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT OF PUBLISHED ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31ST MARCH 2018

The Accounts and Regulations 2015 
1. The AUDIT of accounts for ST JULIOT PARISH COUNCIL is now concluded.

2. FINDINGS The internal auditor Aalgaard Renshaw drew attention to the fact that the notice of conclusion of audit had not been published on the website. Minute ref: 18/033 on the minutes for 30th May 2018. This was the sole adverse finding.

3. Signed by:
Wendy Trevennor, Clerk and RFO
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